
Property Owners Receive Post Cards by Mail 
  
Property owners were mailed a postcard that explains how to get information on the 
estimated taxes. By going to the webpage below, taxpayers will be able to view 
proposed actions to be taken by each local taxing unit concerning the 2021 taxes as 
well as view meeting dates and times. 
  
This is not a tax bill.  The card is for informational purposes only. 
  
Go to shelby.truthintaxation.com to search for your property for more information. 
 


